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Thank you for attending our information event about our planned investment  
to work on the underground Septic Tank, South of the Boathouse Restaurant and West of 

Shore Road, in Glencaple. 

 
We have information on: 

• Why the investment is needed 

• What the works involve 

• Site and temporary compound location 

• The approximate duration of the programme 

• Who is doing the work  

• How you can keep in touch 

Please don’t hesitate to speak to the team if you have any questions to ask, or feedback you’d 
like to give – we are happy to help! 
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